
 
 
The Department of Criminal Justice and Criminology at Georgia Southern University seeks a visiting 
instructor for the upcoming spring 2020 semester (January 2020 through May 2020). This position 
is located primarily on the Armstrong campus. The successful candidate may be asked to teach 
both in the classroom and online.   
 
At Georgia Southern, visiting instructors normally teach fifteen credit hours per semester and hold 
regular office hours. All visiting positions are non-tenure track. The appointment is for the spring 
2020 semester with the possibility of a one-year extension pending funding and satisfactory 
performance. The extension year would be a terminal year, without exceptions.  
 
Required Qualifications: 
• Earned master’s or doctoral degree in Criminal Justice or Criminology, or in a closely related 

field with at least 18 graduate semester hours in Criminal Justice or Criminology, by January 1, 
2020. 

• Must be authorized to work in the United States for the duration of employment without 
assistance from the institution. 

 
Preferred Qualifications: 
• College or university teaching experience. 
• Strengths or experience in Introduction to Corrections, Introduction to Policing, Criminal Justice 

Administration, and Evidence and Procedure.   
 
We will begin screening applications as they are received. The position starts on January 1, 2020. 
Interested candidates should send a complete application, consisting of a letter addressing the 
qualifications cited above, including a verifiable statement regarding authorization to work 
unassisted in the US; a curriculum vitae; and the names, addresses, telephone numbers, and email 
addresses of at least three professional references.  
 
Contact person: Dr. Adam M. Bossler 
   Georgia Southern University 

 Electronic mail: abossler@georgiasouthern.edu 
 Telephone: 912-344-3500 

 
Georgia is an open records state. Georgia Southern is an AA/EO institution. Individuals who need 
reasonable accommodations under the ADA to participate in the search process should contact the 
Vice Provost. 
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